
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
October 15, 2021 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council 

From:  Jon Lundell, P.E. City Engineer       

RE:   Harvest View Phase 2 Pickleball Sports Lighting   

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

To go along with the Harvest View Phase 2 improvements, it is proposed to purchase the sports lighting 

for the pickleball courts from Musco Sports Lighting, LLC.  Musco is the State of Utah’s Best Value 

Contract Company for field lighting. Musco also now provides their lighting under Utah State Bid 

pricing.   

These lights will be the same intensity that were installed for the Harvest View soccer fields, which 

have a fifty (50) foot-candle illumination.  They will also be LED fixtures for power efficiency and 

effective lighting of the courts.  For your reference, I have attached the state bid provided by Musco. 

There are sufficient funds in the park impact fees fund to cover the total cost of the project.   

I am happy to answer any questions you may have regarding the pickleball courts lighting. 

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

Motion to award a contract to Musco Sports Lighting, LLC. for an amount not to exceed $142,864.00 for 

the pickleball court sports lighting.   

 


